
  ISSUED:  October 24, 2017 

 

 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 

 

UM 1050 

 

In the Matter of  

 

PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER,  

 

Petition for Approval of the 2017 

PacifiCorp Inter-Jurisdictional Allocation 

Protocol.  

  

 

NOTICE OF  

COMMISSION WORKSHOP 

 

 

 

The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold a Commission Workshop in these 

proceedings, as follows: 

 

 DATE: October 31, 2017 

 

 TIME: 9:30 a.m. 

 

 

 LOCATION: Public Utility Commission 

  Hearing Room 

  201 High Street SE, Suite 100 

  Salem, Oregon 97301 

 

The purpose of this workshop is for PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power, to provide an update on 

its recent work towards an allocation proposal in its multi-state process.  This workshop is 

intended to serve as an introduction, with the aim of providing a basic understanding of the 

company’s current allocation proposals.  We ask PacifiCorp to file its presentation in this 

docket by noon on October 30, 2017.   

 

If time allows, parties may offer brief comments or observations after the company’s 

presentation. 

 

Dated this 24th day of October, 2017, at Salem, Oregon.  

 

Lisa D. Hardie 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Megan W. Decker 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

   

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS 

CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 

  
 
 

 

mailto:puc.hearings@state.or.us

